
From: Thor B < >  
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 10:29 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Leif Palmberg < > 
Subject: PLRZ20240003 
 
 Dear Galiano LTC, 
 
 I am writing to add my full support of the Palmberg application.  
 This re-zoning would benefit the community in a number of ways, including, production of  local 
products and services, as well as supporting other local small businesses in numerous aspects of 
construction.  
 Thank you for considering this application. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 Thor Bongertman 
 .  
 Galiano island.  
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 


